
 
 

Dear parents, carers, and families, 

Thank you to all of those who participated in the informal consultation, the questions you have 

asked have been extremely valuable and helped us clarify details as we move ahead with our 

application to join Dudley Academies Trust. 

From the start of the process, we have been as clear and transparent as we have been able to 

be, and adamant that the continuity of who we are and what we do as a school is protected. 

Making sure Greenfield retains everything that makes it an amazing place is extremely important 

to us – as I’m sure it is to you. We will strive to uphold the same level of openness as we progress. 

We are now entering into a formal consultation period that will last for a period of 4 school weeks, 

from 28th March until the 9th May. During this time, you will have the opportunity to meet with 

members of Dudley Academies Trust’s central team at meetings to be held on Monday the 28th of 

April 2025. 

There will be two parent meetings: 

2.30pm -3.15pm 

4.30pm – 5.15pm 

If you are unable to join us for these meeting, you can scan the QR code below and submit any 

queries electronically. We may not be able to answer all queries 1 to 1, but we will aim to publish 

answers to frequently asked questions. 

We kindly ask that you take the time to participate in these 

consultations, as your feedback is vital in helping us make an 

informed decision that is in the best interest of the school 

community. 

If you have any immediate questions or would like to discuss this 

matter further, please do not hesitate to contact either Mr Darby or 

Mrs Kilbride through the school office – 01384 818585. 

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to 

provide the best possible education for your child. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sam Darby   Emma Kilbride 

Headteacher  Chair of Governors 


